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The very first step
before reading this book is clearing out all negative thoughts and
telling yourself, "I can achieve my dreams if I put my mind to
it" Once you said that to yourself. The next step is having
self-confidence in yourself and telling yourself, "I can achieve
anything if I put my mind to it" without confidence and
self-love, you cannot be successful in life. I want to say
congratulations on purchasing my first dope book from the bottom of
my heart. You are on your way of knowing the formula of becoming a
successful independent Musician, Music Producer and Actor so pat
yourself on the back. I always like helping people if I'm able I
know
how it feels to be around people that only care about themselves;
instead, they would want to get something out of it before they
help
you. I hope you guys enjoy the dope formula I put in this book to
help you on your journey to be the big next thing, please don't
expect this book to be perfect I'm only a regular guy that loves
spreading positivity so, you might run across a couple of grammar,
I'm not perfect I'm just a positive growing process guy. Get ready
to
learn something new today. I will be showing you guys strategy on
getting your craft discovered and ways of building your own fan
base
without the help from a Major Label or manager.
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There are billions of
people around the world who can't wait to hear your music; it
doesn't
matter what other people think about your music or craft. Follow
your
dreams and make history in it. Keep putting in hard work and
dedication, and eventually, you will make it somewhere with your
music. Just don't give up. One fan can turn to two fans, and two
fans
can turn into millions of fans around the world. I have created a
dope strategy to help you guys gain fans around the world and get
your music and craft discovered in this short booklet. The key to
becoming a successful musician is to network well and don't ever
give
up. You don't have to be signed to a record label to network with
the
same people the big record labels are networking with. No, Social
media has made it possible to network and gain your own fans around
the world without the help from nobody, including a manager. I'm
not
going to say getting your talent and music discovered going to be
easy. It's going to take consistent and dedicated to getting found.
The best way to create your own fan base is to make multiple fan
pages on different platforms such as Facebook, Instagram, Twitter,
YouTube, SoundCloud etc. When you release your dope content, you
would want to put them on major mainstream platforms such as
Spotify,
Itunes, Google Play Music, Tidal and other distribution platforms
to
reach people around the world and potential fans around the world
If
you would like to have a one-year free distribution deal to get
your
music on all the major
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